
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Year 4 Newsletter – Friday 22nd March 2024 

 
We’ve had a busy week again. In between taking assessments, the children celebrated 
Inspiring Scientist day and showcased some of their learning to all of you on Tuesday! 
Thank you to all who participated in the time table chanting!  

 

Science: We’ve had a lot of Science this week! We learnt about Donald Palma’s research 
into how the immune system responds to disease. We conducted an experiment to 
investigate h ow many droplets of bogeys there are in a sneeze! In our Chemistry learning, 
we worked on our writing of a clear, scientific prediction based on melting...  
 

Maths: This week, we have been continued with decimals. We’ve been comparing them to 
our recent learning on fractions, and beginning to place tenths and hundredths on a number 
line – as well as other representations.  
 

English: This week we have continued our Roman narrative: crafting and drafting our plot 
to keep the reader on their toes. We have focused on the skill of speech and the rules to do 
this correctly.  Next week we will publish these. In reading, we have continued reading 
Podkin One Ear, working on a range of retrieval and inference skills. 
 

PE: Our PE days remain on a Tuesday (indoor) and Thursday (outdoor). Children can come 
to school on these days in their usual PE kit: plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/bottoms, dark 
hoodie and suitable trainers.  
 

Home Reading and Homework 
Please can you ensure your child’s reading record is signed and they are logging any reading 
at home. All homework will continue to be sent home on a Thursday, and is due in the 
following Thursday. Your child can bring this back on any day throughout the week.  

 

Lineham Farm Residential instalment dates 
Count down to Lineham has begun. All children have been given a kit list.  

Friday 23rd February 2024 – 2nd instalment 

Friday 22nd March 2024 – 3rd instalment 

Friday 13th April 2024 – Final instalment 
 

• Year 4KF will be at Lineham Farm on Wednesday April 24th to Friday April 26th  

• Year 4 DB will beat Lineham Farm on Monday April 29th to Wednesday May 1st  
 



 

Year 4 Times Table Test  
This is just a reminder to parents that the year 4 times table test will take place between 
Monday 3rd June and Friday 14th June 2024. Please ensure pupils practice on TTRockstars 
for at least 15 minutes per week. 
 

Important Dates 
 

Wednesday 27th March 
Treat Day for children who have kept 95% of their stars over the Spring Term 
Egg Decorating competition deadline 

Thursday 28th March  
Break the Rules Day 
Egg Decorating competition judging 
 
 
Thank you all you continued support,  
Miss Baker and Mr Feltham 


